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Merry Christmas Belvedere Families! 

 

My family and I would like to wish everyone a very merry Christmas! 

 

We thank you for your continuous love and service throughout this year for our wonderful community 

and beyond. 

 

May you and your families spend a wonderful holiday season. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone and the Kone Family 

 


